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Spring Term 7 – Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 

We have had a good start to the half term and have enjoyed the Year Four performance.  They did a fantastic job 

of introducing us to six famous volcanoes, and sharing the folklore around these mountain as well as the powerful 

effect volcanoes have on our world.  Fantastic performances - well done. 

 

Year One children are completing their Spirals conversations this week, and have enjoyed a morning’s sport with 

Premier Sports amongst other activities. 

 

We continue to enjoy all the music in school, listening to the choir practising for the West Road Concert, the 

fabulous orchestra, not to mention the Ukulele group who are learning a new piece at the moment. 

 

Sarah Stepney 
New Dinner 

Money 

Amounts 

Please note that dinner money amounts for this term are: 

 

Per Day                 £2.50 

Per Week            £12.50 

Half Tem              £60.00 

 

Also any outstanding balances need to be settled ASAP 

 

Parent 

Consultation 

Evenings 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place for all classes during the week 

commencing 18th March.  

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking system – 

please find the instructions attached.  There are also details of consultation times on 

our website: https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings-4    If 
you have any questions please contact the office.   
 

News from 

the PTA 

 

A huge disco thank you! 

Thank you so much to everyone who came along, danced, volunteered and generally 

supported the school disco just before half term. Everyone seemed to have a fab time! Find 

out how much we raised and see some pics from the event at fundmayfield.com/events 

 

 

World Book Day - next Thursday! 

There's a whole host of fun World Book Day activities planned for Thursday 7 March for 

World Book Day. Bring in books for Book Swap, get your fancy dress ready, bake a book-

themed cake for our Book Day Bake Sale and embrace some extreme reading! 

Find out more at fundmayfield.com/events 
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Half Marathon this Sunday 

Thank you to everyone who has sponsored the Mayfield runners taking on this Sunday's 

Cambridge Half Marathon! You've spurred us all on during this last cold week of training. 

We're looking forward to seeing some of you as we run on Sunday - please give us a shout 

and a high five! 

If you'd still like to sponsor us, you can do so here (and you can see who's running too!). 

Remember, funds raised will be used to help improve the swimming pool changing area - 

something that will benefit the whole school! 
  

 

Dates for the Diary 

Sunday 3rd March Cambridge Half Marathon 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day 

Wb 18th March Parent Consultation Evenings 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/runningformayfield

